
I oppose HB2021. Oregonians CANNOT AFFORD  HIGHER utility costs. This targets low and middle class citizens as well as under 
served, marginalized communities, seniors and POC. This bill won't only drive up utility costs for citizens, it will drive up all other 
costs as well. STOP making it harder to survive and thrive in this state! You are literally driving people out, they are fleeing to other 
states because of you're constant attacks and theft. 

NO ON HB2021! JUST NO! 


